
July 10,2006 

Mr. Mike McCann 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I11 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 21 0 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. McCann: 

7he Business of Innovation 

505 King Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43201 -2693 

(614) 424-6424 Fax (614) 424-5263 

Subject: Update on retirement and changes of several BCLDP Environmental 
Procedures. 

Mike, per your request and for your informational purposes I am writing this letter 
to inform the NRC of either the retirement or changes to the following environmental 
procedures in the BCLDP Program: 

Retired 

0 

EM-SP-008 “Beta-Gamma Radiation Monitoring” 

EM-SP-001 “Collection of Environmental Air Samples for Radiological 
Analysis” 

EM-SP-01 I “ Collection of Environmental Sediment Samples” 
These procedures were retired on July 1,2006 based on the fact that there is no longer 
any radiological source term on site to monitor within the parameters of these procedures. 

Field Changed 

This procedure was changed effective July 1,2006 to remove the requirement to 
perform radiological sampling of the West Jefferson North Site sewerage system as 
the potential source terms have been removed as part of the site decommissioning 
work. 

EM-SP-002 “Collection of Environmental Water And Liquid Effluent Samples 
for Radiological Analysis” 

The BCLDP QA procedure process was applied to the retiremenUfield changes of these 
procedures including the required review prescribed in HP-AP-36.0 “Control of 
Revisions to Radiation Protection Program Documents.” 

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to call me at 61 4-424-4098. 

Sincerely, 

.I% Jacogsen BCLDP RSO 

RECEJYED JUL 1 2 2006 


